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From: Michael Driscoll

To: Schwager, Zachary D.
Subject: 506 Tiffany Lane Zoning
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 3:50:21 PM

CAUTION: This email came from outside of Louisville Metro. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe

To the Rolling Fields Commission.

I live at 415 Country Lane and am writing to voice my support of the zoning variance at 506
Tiffany Lane. The owners of Tiffany Lane have done an amazing job over the past 2 years
with their renovation. Adding a garage would complete this renovation and add

significant value to the home and neighborhood. I do not see the issue with 4 ft variance at a
single point of the garage, as their lot size is odd and unique. Hopefully you will see how this
will add to the neighborhood, not take away.

Michael Driscoll
415 Country Lane.
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